April 10, 2021

Consideration needs to be given to our residential neighborhood. This development is
too large for the residential area it's in. It will mean more traffic, larger parking lot
(aesthetically unappealing), additional LED High Intensity lights (how many lumins?),
retention pond fence was removed several years ago yet residents have to have a
fence around a pool or a hot tub, and with the additional traffic, there is the potential of a
street light be placed right in front of our home. This all devalues our residential
property, and our quality of life.
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